Allen, Amber

From: Alison Rucker

Sent: Friday, February 25, 2022 8:39 PM
To: PAZ Preservation

Subject: Travis heights: 1505 Alameda

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

Hello Amber Allen,

| would like to register my opposition to the demolition of the house currently at 1505 Alameda St.

Thank you,

Alison Rucker

CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution when clicking links

or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to
cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.





